
Ferguson Township e-Newsletter December 2016

Dear Diana,

Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox and WELCOME to our
newest subscribers. Here is your December 2016 issue of the
Ferguson Township e-Newsletter.

Ferguson Township announces holiday schedule
Christmas and New Year's Day fall on a Sunday this
year. In observance of both holidays, Ferguson
Township will close at noon on Friday, December 23,
and be closed all day on Monday, December 26, and
Monday, January 2. Learn more... 

Township passes resolution affirming commitment to
inclusion and equality 

The Ferguson Township Board of Supervisors
unanimously voted to pass a resolution affirming the
Township's commitment to equity and inclusion. The
resolution affirms the Board's commitment to stand
against religious intolerance, racism, sexism,
homophobia and xenophobia in rhetoric or action.
Learn more...

Public Works' 2017 Winter Operations Plan
Our Public Works road crews work day and night to
clear your roads of snow and keep them safe for
driving. Providing safe travel for residents and those
employed in the Centre Region is their goal. Learn
more... about winter operations in Ferguson

Township.

Public Works to make safety improvements
at Nixon/Whitehall Road intersection

To improve driver awareness of vehicles approaching,

CALENDAR

FERGUSON
TOWNSHIP
HOLIDAY
CLOSINGS

Noon on Friday,
December 23

Monday, December
26, in observance
of Christmas

New Year's Day
Monday, January
2, 2017

BOARD OF
SUPERVISORS

Regular Meetings
are held the first
and third Monday
of the month.

View via live
webstream or view
past meetings at
cnet1.org

View the December
5 meeting at this
direct link
  
The next Regular
Meeting is
scheduled for 7
pm, Monday,
December 12.
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turning, and stopping at Nixon and Whitehall
roads, Public Works staff will install additional

signage and paint legends at and approaching the intersection. The work
is scheduled for spring/summer 2017. Learn more...

View 2017 Proposed Operating Budget
The 2017 Proposed Township Operating Budget,
approved by the Board of Supervisors at its Regular 
Meeting on November 21, 2016, is available for review.
The Operating Budget is typically adopted by
resolution at the second Regular Meeting of the Board
of Supervisors in December. Learn more...

State College earns Bronze as Bike-Friendly Community
The League of American Bicyclists has renewed the
State College-Centre Region's designation as a
Bronze level Bicycle Friendly CommunitySM
(BFC). This region is one of 404 communities currently
recognized for its efforts to make biking better. Learn
more...

Sourcewater Overlay Protection
The Board of Supervisors unanimously voted to refer
the draft Sourcewater Protection Ordinance to the
Planning Commission for review. If adopted, the

ordinance would establish a Township-wide protection zone that would
regulate or prohibit certain types of land uses within the wellhead
recharge areas. Learn more...

Celebrating a wonderful year of community relations by
the Ferguson Township Police Department
Ferguson Township Police enjoy opportunities to get to know our
residents and be where you can see us. Pictured are the many ways we
served our larger community during 2016: remembering fallen officers at
the law enforcement memorial ceremony; promoting bike safety at our
Bike Rodeo and at the Buddy Walk; carrying the torch for Special
Olympics; providing extra patrols and reaching out to families on Trick or
Treat night; accepting prescription drugs for drop-off year-round, and
collecting for Toys For Tots and the State College Food Bank. Learn
more...
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WINTER
WEATHER FACT
SHEETS

Sign up for
WINTER
WEATHER
REMINDERS

Winter weather
has arrived. Sign
up to be emailed
when street
parking
restrictions are in
effect and
sidewalks need to
be cleared.
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Learn more about Year-Round Prescription Drug Collection

Please DO NOT reply directly to this email.  It was sent from an unmonitored email
address.  Please use our Contact Us form if you need to reach us.  You are receiving
this message because you registered to receive Ferguson Township emails.  To
manage your email subscriptions or to unsubscribe from this email list, please visit
us online.

Quick Links
www.twp.ferguson.pa.us

Latest News

Police News

Ferguson Township, 3147 Research Drive, State College, PA 16801

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | About our service provider

Sent by contact@twp.ferguson.pa.us in collaboration with

Try it free today
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